
Weaver’s Guild of Greater Kansas City 
Business Meeting August 8, 2024 
The meeting was held at Westwood City Hall. 

Lynette Beebe called the meeting to order at 11:00 AM. 

Because the program ran long, the business meeting was cut short.  

New Members and Guests 
Rita Sherman, Kris Luber, Dawn Olney,  Sonja Hitchcock, Valery Johnson 

Programs 
September:  Janet Meddings; Transparency 
October:  Member Challenge  Opposites Attract 
December:  Holiday Party  

Web Site - Janet Meddings 
There has been a large uptick in number of visitors to our website.   
We have received five new members since June 15. 

Creative Hand - Sandy Cahill 
Creative Hand will take place November 22-23.   
To date, twenty-three artists have applied.  They expect fifty by the end of the 
application period. 

KAWS - Lynette Beebe 
KAWS with be the weekend of October 18-19 at the Roeland Park Community Center.  
They will accept applications for teachers through this week.  

Officers for 2025-26 - Lynette Beebe 
Lynette asked for volunteers for a nominating committee.  
Kirsten Kakolewski volunteered to be treasurer.   
We might need a new Vice-President for Programs and a new Secretary.   

Treats 
August:  Janet Meddings, Kathryn Worley, Lynette Beebe 
September:  Debbie Buddish, Sandi Grimm, Ellen Kardell 

 


